
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/12/2021 5:18:52 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/12/2021 

MR Keith Wilson 
- 3  Burton ST 
Bal owlah NSW 2093 

RE: DA2021/2081 -21 White Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

The construction of a new property at 161 Condamine Street, has only just finished (after 12- 
months of deep rock excavation, drilling, digging and extraction, with all the inherent noise, 
dust pollution, often from 8am in the morning to 6pm at night, 6-days a week). 

Now 21 White street has a new proposal for a similar deep rock excavation (at the rear, 
backing directly onto Burton Street) with digging, extraction and construction, most probably for 
a minimum of 6-months. 

Additionally there is no kerb on the south side of Burton Street, so as soon as it rains all the 
dust & waste materials will wash straight over the nature strip and into the opposite properties. 

We are available to discuss, help, work out how these valid concerns can be taken into 
consideration, so that everyone in Burton Street is not massively impacted for most of 2022. 
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